
Oregonians deserve transparency for their investments. How is our money contributing to
the climate crisis? We don’t know. The Treasury only shares about half of their
investment holdings on an annual basis on the Oregon Investment Council (OIC)
website. It took the Divest Oregon coalition 4 months of public records requests and
public pressure to get all the holdings. It should be easier.  I urge you to pass HB4115,
it's an important step towards the transparency that Oregonians deserve.


